_(E_Il'lris O'Brien

T L
From: Christina Hubbard <c.t.hubbard81@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 2:33 PM
To: House Finance Committee
Subject: NO to H6256

THE STATE IS CONSIDERING BRINGING BACK BOAT TAXES TO RI !

This would (likely) mean mandatory registrations & annual property taxes on our Shields. Both a huge headache as well
as an added expense,

URGENT: Tell House Finance Committee to Say NO to the Boat Tax. TODAY!!

Dear House Finance Committee,
As a Rhode Island boater, | strongly oppose H6256.

Reinstating a tax on boats will drive both boaters and marine-related businesses out of state, threaten local jobs and
negatively impact our economy.

Please vote NO on H6256. Don't sink Rhode Island’s marine industry.
Sincerely,

Christina Hubbard
Waesterly



